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Pamela Martin

From: Jamie Van Delft 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 5:00 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1089) No. 17-026

Concerning the rezoning application of 695 Alpha Street from the C-1 Zone to C1-CC Zone.  
 
Dear Council, 
 
As a home owner in the neighbourhood, I’m writing to support the proposed zoning regulation by-law change. 
 
I believe that this will: 
1.  Increase tax revenues received by this business which can be used for improvements in the area; 
2.  Help de-stigmatize the use of marijuana by professionals who have a variety of mental and physical health 
issues that can be helped by the use(consumption or smoking) of marijuana; and 
3.  Prevent funds from getting into the hands of criminals which can often be used to support other, and often 
more, dangerous drug businesses.  
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Jamie Van Delft 

630 Speed Ave 
Victoria BC 
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Pamela Martin

From: David Atkins 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 11:50 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 695 Alpha St rezone to C1-CC

To whom it may concern,  
 
My name is David Matthew Atkins, my address is 630 Speed Ave, and I am in favour of changing nearby 695 Alpha 
St to the proposed C1-CC, Limited Commercial (Cannabis) District.  
 
If you would like to contact me by phone:  
 
Thank you.  




